TADDINGTON/PRIESTCLIFFE PRIMARY SCHOOL





School Lane, Taddington, Nr Buxton, Derbyshire SK17 9TW





Headteacher: Mr J Handley Tel: (01298) 85278 e-mail: school@taddingtonpriestcliffe.derbyshire.sch.uk website: www.taddingtonpriestcliffe.derbyshire.sch.uk

Dear Parents,

Year 5/6 Residential Visit 17th – 19th June 2020

As you are aware we normally take the Year 5/6 children to Lea Green for their residential trips. This addresses the outdoor and adventurous part of the PE curriculum and allows the children chance to work together, problem solve and practice life skills such as bed making. Over the last few years the cost of Lea Green has risen dramatically and school has been subsidising it. This academic year has seen another rise in cost and so we have decided to look around to see where else we can take the children in order to meet our requirements and have an enjoyable visit.

With this in mind and also considering how we feel it is important to enrich children's all round education, we have taken the decision to move the residential to Whirlow Hall Farm in Sheffield. This is a farm house and barn which will be used as a base for the children and allow us access into Sheffield via local buses whilst still keeping the children together and having the chance to eat family style, prepare meals and make their own beds. Transport from school to Whirlow Hall Farm and back will be via a local coach company.

This visit would also give children the chance to experience urban life with chance to go bowling,

We envisage a cost of £120 per pupil which will cover the cost of Whirlow Hall Farm, transport, food and activities. If you have <u>any</u> concerns about funding this activity, please have a word with Mr Handley or myself, as soon as possible.

We expect all pupils to attend for the full three days in order to take advantage of this residential opportunity. If you wish your child to be included, please complete and return the slip attached. Once the slip is returned we will add the cost to ParentPay. Please pay in full by 5th June 2020 in as many instalments as you wish.

If you have any queries regarding this visit please do not hesitate to contact either myself or Mr Handley.

Yours sincerely,



Year 5/6 Residential Visit 17th – 19th June 2020

Please complete and return this slip to Miss S Bellicoso by Monday 9th December so that we can finalise our booking.

I should / should not like my son / daughter to attend the residential visit to Whirlow Hall Farm.	
Signed:	
Name:	

This item is now on ParentPay if you would like to spread the cost over the coming months.

